
ACS Secretary General highlights Cuba's role as a link between the ACS and CARICOM

In the framework of the 39th edition of the Havana International Fair, the Secretary General of the
Association of Caribbean States (ACS), H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge, gave an exclusive interview to
Cubaplus magazine and highlighted Cuba's role as a nexus between the ACS and the Caribbean
Community (CARICOM). He emphasised that Cuba is closer to CARICOM, and praised Cuba's
structure and active follow-up on ACS-related matters.

On the need to embrace changes in the organisation in keeping with the current situation in the
world, the Secretary noted that since the ACS was created almost 30 years ago to date, the world
has changed a great deal. Geopolitical approaches, environmental problems, military conflicts and
climate change are problems that are affecting us, hence the need for our body to have a lot to do
and the need to develop the tools to be able to do so.

Regarding the role of international organisations, he indicated that each was created at a different
time, and that each has different purposes. The Secretary General emphasised their importance in
addressing regional problems, proposing the possibility of collaboration between them rather than
working individually. 

Regarding the future of the ACS, the Secretary General noted that the pandemic exacerbated pre-
existing vulnerabilities in the region, calling for resolving financial issues and improving connectivity
to address economic and tourism issues. He also advocated changing the global financial
architecture to address the specific needs of the region.
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